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Stephanie Ballango                                                                                            Our Ref: SSD-9835-PA-67
Director
Consultant to Infrastructure NSW
PO BOX R220
Royal Exchange NSW 1225

Email: sballango@savills.com.au

27/05/2021

Dear Ms Ballango,

Sydney Football Stadium Redevelopment (SSD 9835)
Approval of Out of Hours (OOH) Works for Concrete Pour – Condition C6

I refer to your request for a further time extension for OOH concrete pour works in accordance with
condition C6 of the Sydney Football Stadium Redevelopment SSD 9835.

As nominee of the Planning Secretary, I approve the continuation of OOH concrete pour works until 31
December 2021 subject to you complying with the conditions as stated in the Department’s approval letter
dated 8 September 2020. This includes the submission of noise monitoring reports to the Department on a
monthly basis as well as other conditions.

This approval may be reviewed should there be noise complaints including unsatisfactory noise mitigation
and control measures.

Please ensure that you obtain all relevant permits, permissions or approvals prior to undertaking
OOH works. 

If you have any questions or wish to discuss this matter further, please contact Matt Wood at
matthew.wood@dpie.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely 

Jake Shackleton
A/Director Infrastructure Management

As nominee of the Planning Secretary
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